
CLASSIC MOTOR RACING CLUB of NZ 

SOUTH CANTERBURY HYDRAULICS SOUTHERN CLASSIC 

 

 

Greetings to all of our valued Race Competitors, Crew, Supporters, Volunteers, Officials, 

and helpers who will attend our SOUTH CANTERBURY HYDRAULICS SOUTHERN CLASSIC to 

be held at LEVELS RACEWAY, TIMARU over the weekend 11-12-13th February 2022. 

The Race Organisers appreciate that many of you may have concerns over the current 

Covid issues that we are experiencing at present and will have been watching with 

anticipation whether this event will go ahead. The event organisers have been 

encouraged by the many positive comments we have been receiving, and are pleased to 

announce that the South Canterbury Hydraulics Southern Classic will be proceeding as 

planned. 

 

We are of course compelled to follow the NZ Government guide lines under the TRAFFIC 

LIGHT SYSTEM announced 29-11-2021. The current indication is that the meeting will be 

held under the Covid-19-protection framework for the ORANGE LIGHT category and 

Vaccination Certificates or Passes will be mandatory given the size of the meeting. 

Motorsport NZ supports these conditions 

 

CONDITIONS OF ENTRY; 

Every person entering the circuit must be fully vaccinated and produce their up to date 

Vaccination Certificate or Pass upon entering the circuit. Record keeping and Scanning at 

the gate is also mandatory.   These conditions will allow us to run our event with some 

sort of normality. Our Saturday night function will still be happening unless new 

conditions closer to the event dates are forced on us. The hospitality rooms for sponsors 

and invited guests will still be operating. 

PIT PARKING. Over the last couple of years we have had a few issues with competitors not 

parking in their designated class area. We will do our best to allocate adequate space for 

each class, but will provide an overflow area should space in any class run out.  Please do 

not set up in an area allocated to another class as you will be required to move. 

Remember there is room only for your race car and one support vehicle in your pit 

allocation. 

ENTRIES. Entries can be obtained electronically by COGNITO  Please log onto. 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/ClassicMotorRacingClub/SouthCanterburyHydraulicsRaceMeetingElectronicEntryForm 

LET’S KEEP SAFE and we look forward to having you with us for this great event. 

CLOSING DATE FOR ENTRIES HAS BEEN EXTENDED TO SUNDAY 9th JANUARY, 2022. 

Regards Brian Dixon, Race Organising Committee Chair. 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/ClassicMotorRacingClub/SouthCanterburyHydraulicsRaceMeetingElectronicEntryForm

